Interview with Sister Grace transcribed below:

I recently met with members of the legal community of San Antonio, judges, paralegals,
court reporters, and attorneys, all who described how difficult it was for them. Initially,
when the courts shut down, and the streets were abandoned. The courtrooms had no
elements of justice being done. But to their credit over time, and a lot of technology and
training, they responded in a wonderful way to provide access to justice by remote and
even to do some innovative efforts to help especially those people who are left on the street
homeless do too much of what COVID had brought upon us not only illness, but
homelessness. And I want to give credit to our legal community for the way they responded
during a terrible crisis in our history of justice in San Antonio.



